
 

 

Widening access to community-based GP training in 
North East London  

This is a 5-year programme (subject to the progression criteria below) which 
aims to provide continuity of geographic location (North East London). 
 

Name of programme: Widening Access to Community-Based GP Training in North East London 
Pilot Programme 

Programme start date: Wednesday 4 August 2021 

Employing organisation: Barking, Havering, Redbridge University Trust 

Responsible Officer: Dr Gary Wares, Postgraduate Dean                               

Year 1: F2 equivalent community facing year 

The training is undertaken within the Barking, Havering, Redbridge University Trust and includes 
Queen’s Hospital, Romford, Barking Hospital and King George’s hospital, Goodmayes. The North East 
London Foundation Trust provides the mental health services and St Francis’ Hospice provides the 
palliative care services for the patch. 

 This is a one-year fixed term placement.  If you fail to meet the progression criteria below, no additional 
training time, extensions or remediation will be available. 

 Progression to the next stage of the programme is subject to: 

• Continued satisfactory progression. 
• Attainment of foundation competences by the end of the training year (completion of the CREST 

form is required). 
• Meeting General Practice national selection benchmarking requirements. 

o You will be required to submit an application to the General Practice national selection 
centre in February 2022 in order to attend for assessment in March/April 2022 

 Years 2-4: General Practice specialty training 

 Year 5: SPIN (salaried innovative portfolio) programme in North East London 

If you accept this programme, you confirm that you will participate in the programme evaluation. 

  

 

 
 


